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The earth produced  
plant life: plants 
yielding seeds,  
each according  
to its kind,  
and trees bearing  
fruit with seeds inside  
it, each according  
to its kind.  
God saw  
how good  
it was.	  
	  
Genesis 1:12 

The Lord said to Abram,  
“I will make of you a great nation  

and will bless you. 
I will make your name respected,  

and you will be a blessing.”
 

Genesis 12:2 

“What is God Doing About Evil?” by Ron Simkins

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Creator God,
you call us to love and serve you

with body, mind, and spirit
through loving your creation
and our sisters and brothers.
Grant us hopeful persistence

in seeking your will and your way,
that by the power of the Spirit,
love and faithfulness may meet

to disarm the powers of the world.  
Amen.

BENEDICTION

Come By Jesus
Welcome (Valerie) 
Good to Me
Here I Am, Lord
Ephesians 2:14-20 (Vern Fein)
We are Being Built into a Temple
“What is God Doing About Evil?” (Ron Simkins)
Power of Your Love
Save us O Lord
Benediction (Roberto Sabas)
Say It Loud 

ORDER OF SERVICE

Leadership Team: LT@ncf-cu.com	  
Caroline H, Laurie K, and Roberto S
Finance Team: Joyce, Paco, Tim, Patty, & Walt
June Income: $10,947 (other income $674.74) 

Family Fund: Karen H, Barbara P,   
Judy H, Nancy M
treasurer@ncf-cu.com (Suzanne D.)
renee@ncf-cu.com (Pastor Renée)

CONTACTS

ADA Sidewalk—The utility-marking spray paint and construction cones mean that a new 
ADA-compliant sidewalk is coming to NCF! The crew says they will work to keep things accessible 
on Sundays during the construction ;) Yay!

Sharing Treasure—We are delighted to support Dawn Blackman’s many neighborhood ministries 
with craft supplies for kids’ camps and funding for food ministry. The bounty collected in our stor-
age is being put to good use for God’s kingdom. Partnership is such a blessing!  
(Reminder: Dawn will join us August 10 to speak on neighborhood outreach.)

Mid-Year Financials—Our giving and expenditures are on track with our 2022 Budget, with 
income slightly exceeding spending. Thank you for sharing God’s generous gifts to minister to our 
community. Huge thank you to our treasurer Suzanne D’Andria for sorting through, keeping track, 
and crunching the numbers!

RAW Tools weekend—The News-Gazette article has a great pic and description of the RAW Tools 
events coming the last weekend of July. Join at Randolph St. Community Garden Friday July 29 


